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1.0 Purpose of Report or Summary of main Issues

1.1 To bring to the Committee’s attention the report on Supplementary Waste Storage 
Guidance for Houses & Apartments in Belfast which was referred to the Committee 
by the People and Communities Committee on 10th January.

2.0 Recommendations

2.1 To note the contents of the attached report and associated appendix. 
3.0 Main report

3.1 Key Issues

The People and Communities Committee, at its meeting on 10th January, 

considered the aforementioned report, and approved: 

 the revised methodology to be applied by the Council to calculate the 
proportions of residual, dry recyclable and food waste which would be 
incorporated into developments where communal waste containers would be 
used;

 the publication of the revised information, in the form of a comprehensively 
updated “supplementary guidance” document, which would be used in Belfast 
in conjunction with the NI guidance for builders, developers and architects; 
and 

 agreed that a copy of this report be submitted to a future meeting of the 
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3.2

3.3

Planning Committee for information purposes.

Financial & Resource Implications
None.

Equality or Good Relations Implications
None.

4.0 Appendices – Documents Attached
 Appendix 1 – P&C Committee Report  - Supplementary Waste Storage Guidance 

for Houses & Apartments in Belfast

 Appendix 2 - Housing and apartment developments in Belfast: supplementary 
guidance on waste storage (Version 2 Draft vi)


